
From: Sherri Webb 
Sent: Thursday, 16 January 2025 14:05:19 (UTC-06:00) Central Time (US & Canada) 
To: PUC Docket Filings 
Subject: [EXT] Existing Docket Filing 

Docket Number: HP24-001 Last Name: Webb  First Name: Sherri   Company: 
landowner   Address: 1984 Sawyer Trail  City: Woodbine   State: IA   Zip: 51579   Phone: 712-
592-1488    Email: sherriannie@hotmail.com   Comments: Please consider how your decision 
will affect hundreds of landowners, as well as the generations of so many families, and 
thousands of acres of land.   
 
 
If you are unable to see the entire section, please note below. 
 
Explain your interest:  
The proposed hazardous waste supercritical CO2 pipeline that will run through our highly 
erodible land (HEL) will cut two Soil and Water Conservation terraces and cause unforgivable 
erosion after decades of no-till practices. Our family has owned this land for over 125 years and 
has an intense interest in this project since it will cause a direct economic hit. Summit CANNOT 
restore no-till land and has no interest in Iowa farmland.  Their sole goal in this project is 
billions of dollars that will benefit them - a private company and private gain at our expense. 
Under SDCL §1-26-27.1, a person whose pecuniary interest would be directly and immediately 
affected by an agency’s order may become a party to the hearing. Our family’s land will be 
adversely affected by an approved permit from the South Dakota PUC since the Iowa IUC 
granted eminent domain with the approved permit to Summit Carbon.  The sixth and seventh 
generation are waiting in the wings to inherit the land, but we may not be able to pass this 
precious land on to our family due to the fact that we will no longer be covered by liability 
insurance, and they could be sued into bankruptcy. The fact that our family’s legacy may end 
because of this project is truly heart-breaking and is a direct conflict of what our Iowa family 
farmers’ work represents. 
 


